Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CAVITE PROVINCE

November 23, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 441, s. 2021

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Chief, Schools Governance Operations Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary/ Secondary School Heads
All concerned

CORREGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO 387 S. 2021
TITLED WEBINAR ON MANAGEMENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOL
LIBRARIES IN THE NEW NORMAL

1. With reference with Division Memorandum No. 387, s. 2021, entitled
Division Webinar on Management of Public School Libraries in the New
Normal, please be informed that the scheduled date of the said webinar will be
moved on January 11-12, 2022.

2. For inquiries and clarifications, you may contact Ms. Leonila L. Custodio,
Division Librarian or Ms. Julie Anne Vertudes, Project Development Officer
through this contact numbers 09957416830/ 09958965837 or via email at
depedcavite. Irmd@deped.gov.ph.

B3, Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby
directed.

ROMMEL CTBAUYISTA, CESO V
Schools Divi Superintendent
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“Serbisyong Pang Edukasyong Tapat at Sapat para sa Batang KABITENYO”




